## Cherrybale Aublic Schools

W. R. WHITZEL, SUPERINTENDENT



CHERRYVALE, KANSAS

November 24, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am sorry that you find it inconvenient to speak at our football banquet. Maybe we shall be able to have you come on some other occasion.

We have secured another speaker for this occasion.

I am sorry not to have written you before this time. I have been extra busy with registration for gasoline rationing.

Sincerely,

WRW: LS